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Thursday 2nd November 2023 

 

Anthology Book 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Following feedback from What’s On meetings, we would like to offer you the opportunity to purchase a 

copy of the Literacy & Language Anthology that your child is working from in their English lessons.  

 

This book contains all of the texts that the children will read and then use a basis for their writing over the 

coming year. Having a copy of this at home allows you the opportunity to support your child with what 

they will be learning from – they are extremely high quality and the children very much enjoy using them!  

 

If you would like to purchase a book, please email the office at adminteam@chps.paymat.org or 

office@chps.paymat.org and they will add the cost to your ParentPay account. The cost of the book is £10 

Once this is paid, we will then place the order. 

 

If you would like to see a copy of the book before purchasing, please see your child’s class teacher.  

The deadline for this is Friday 10th November. Any orders after this will not be accepted. 

 

Yours Sincerely 

Mrs Bramley 

Assistant Headteacher  
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